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The EuroGeographics Management Board and team members of the Federal Administration for Geodetic



and Real Property Affairs's led by Director, Mr Zeljko Obradovic agreed change of maintenance date the
EuroGeographics General Assembly 2020 in Sarajevo.

This year's General Assembly was planned on 4-6 October 2020 in Sarajevo and rescheduled for the
period of 16-18 May 2020, in accordance with the travel restrictions and continuing social distancing
measures due to the Covid-19 pandemic.

Considering the EuroGeographics General Assembly is an important event, which gathers heads of all
European cartographic and cadastral agencies and representatives of European associations influential in
the geospatial field, we consider this information very important and convenient for announcement.

This event is a big opportunity for the promotion of Bosnia and Herzegovina as well as land administration
sector in general.
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